
To Whom It May Concern,
I am the General Manager of Quest Manly directly opposite Hugo’s Manly at the address listed below.
We have never had any issue with noise associated with Hugo’s. The only bad words I have heard mentioning 
Hugo’s from our guests have stemmed from them not being able to get a table there as they are too busy.
Hugo’s is a highlight of Manly from both a tourism and culinary perspective. I have no doubt that the positive 
publicity they constantly receive assists businesses like mine and in times like these, we need all the help we can 
get.
With this in mind I wholeheartedly support this DA in entirety.

Yours Sincerely,

Mark Stanley
General Manager
Quest Manly
54A West Esplanade, Manly, NSW 2095
Tel: +61 2 9976 4600   Fax: +61 2 9976 4699        Web: questmanly.com.au

Please consider the environment before printing this email. The information in this message and in
any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you must 
not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, or use in any way the information this message or any
attachments contains. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and
delete or destroy all copies of this message and any attachments.
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